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Construction
We continue to work hand-in-hand with other leaders during this
construction project. Network/phone cables have been installed for the
new office at Grandview. New IP phones have also been ordered.

Monthly Support
We have seen an uptick in the amount of damage being reported by
students. Water damage, cracked screens, power cords etc. We are
fortunate enough to have a small supply of loaner devices to cover these
issues.



